
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Please vote yes on SB 104. I host an airbnb on my property in Marengo, in central, rural Ohio. I 
am not taking away long-term rentals in my area, but rather I offer up the in-law suite on my 
property to make ends meet. There is very little lodging in my community, and my airbnb is always 
booked. I bring guests into our community who spend money supporting other small businesses. 
Please protect my right to continue offering my home as a short-term stay for many guests visiting 
Ohio. 

 Thank you. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Tricia Piliado 


